

MUN Faculty Association Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's, NL A1B 3X5 Tel: (709)864-8642 e-mail:munfa@mun.ca

TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: February 20, 2018

Seeking Members for the MUNFA Occupational Health & Safety Working Group SUBJECT:

MUNFA is seeking interested ASMs to attend the first meeting of the MUNFA Occupational Health & Safety Working Group.

The goals of the working group will be to:

- Increase membership involvement in OH&S discussions at Memorial; and
- Support OH&S educational and advocacy initiatives of MUNFA.

Our first meeting will be an opportunity to discuss what can to be done to better promote health and safety among ASMs, including steps to strengthen MUNFA involvement in joint health and safety committees.

If you are interested in being a part of MUNFA's OH&S Working Group, please inform our Membership & Administrative Coordinator, Travis Perry, at membership.munfa@mun.ca.